
 

 

“COME JUST AS YOU ARE, HEAR THE SPIRIT CALL” 

Our family invites you to join us in worshipping God, and giving praises to 

Him. We are honored by your presence and praying for a blessing to be 

upon you and your family. 
 

May God himself, the God of peace, sanctify you through and through. May 
your whole spirit, soul and body be kept blameless at the coming of our 
Lord Jesus Christ. The one who calls you is faithful, and he will do it.  

I Thessalonians 5:23, 24 

 

Sabbath School - Bible Study, 9:30 – 10:29 

1st Bell 10:25  2nd Bell 10:29 

Transition – Meditation Prelude – 10:33 – 10:45 

Worship Service – 10:45 

 

TODAY 

 Close of Sabbath hours: 6:28 p.m.  

 

SUNDAY 

 Daylight Saving Time at 2:00 a.m., set your clocks  

    ahead one hour to 3:00 a.m. 

 Double baby shower. Please see announcement. 

 

MONDAY 

 

TUESDAY 

 2nd Tuesday, Elder’s Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

 2nd Tuesday, Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 Study of Corinthians, Lakeside Stageline Pizza with  

    Pastor Casey, 2:00 p.m. 

 Prayer Meeting 2nd and 4th weeks, 6:30 p.m.  

 

THURSDAY 

 Study of Corinthians, with Pastor Casey, Youth room, 

    2:30 p.m. 

 2nd Thursday - VACS Board Meeting, 5:45 p.m. 

 Pathfinders 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. (Ages 10 - 18) 

 

FRIDAY 

 Ushering in the Holy Sabbath Day: 7:48 p.m. 

 

NEXT SABBATH/SATURDAY NIGHT  

THANK YOU TO POTLUCK PARTICIPANTS!!—What a great 

KSDA family fellowship potluck we had last Sabbath! 

Plenty of food, laughs, conversation and just over 100 

people! We sat around and talked for hours! 128 

attended Worship Service! If you have friends not 

attending because of COVID concerns, let them know 

we miss them and encourage them to return. God is 

blessing the KSDA family! 

 

 

PASTOR CASEY AND CARMEN are taking a much-needed break from us. 

(They really do love us.) They will be hiding out in the Arizona desert March 

15 to April 7. Pastor’s study classes will be on a brief hiatus until he returns 

but if the need arises, you may contact Matthew Hohnberger or Charé 

Largent for assistance. 

 

THE KSDA MISSION PROJECT for the 1st quarter is continuing the Trout 

Creek SDA School. Please designate your gift “Trout Creek” if online giving 

or tithe envelope. If you want to see more of what we do each day you can 

join our Facebook group page. Just let me know you are from the Kalispell 

church and I will add you. 

 

DOUBLE BABY SHOWER tomorrow, 1:00 p.m. at the home of Ashley Clark 

Von Riese, 25 Sperry Way. This shower is for Nycia (a boy) and Marissa (a 

girl). If anyone would like to send a gift and not attend, I will be accepting 

gifts today. RSVP Ashley at 405-625-1522. 

 

VACS WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU to join us on April 18 for our annual 

Constituency Meeting.  We will enjoy a potluck breakfast together (covid 

precautions will be taken) at 8AM and the meeting will start at 9AM. Come 

support your school —Dawn Peterson 

 

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN! VACS is opening pre-registration for the 2021-22 

school year. If your child plans to attend next year in grades K-10, we need 

to know. Enrollment forms are available on our website at 

kalispelladventistschool.org or for existing parents, through our school 

portal on Jupiter. We are asking that you place a $100 deposit toward next 

year’s enrollment/tuition. This deposit will also count towards a $100 

discount to the first month’s tuition. Our way of saying “thank you” for pre-

registering by April 30!—Dawn Peterson 

NEW MONTANA CONFERENCE PRESIDENT KEN NORTON, JR.—who is the son 

of our Ken Norton, Sr., a KSDA family member and Mark Bond’s stepfather 

and making Ken Jr. Mark’s stepbrother! The lovely and gracious Judy 

Norton is Ken Sr’s. wife and Mark’s mother. Picture and information on Ken 

Jr. and Julie Norton is on the bulletin board. 

 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER Regina Holloway as she is anticipating surgery. 

 

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS—1st Reading 

      In 

 Luella Smith from Great Falls SDA, Great Fall, Montana 

      Out 

 Dustin & Heidi Jones to Linwood SDA, Spokane, Washington 

 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS—Of course we should not give donations 

based on whether or not they are deductible but there are IRS laws and 

church policy we must follow. 

The only donations that are deductible THROUGH THE KSDA CHURCH 

are: 

 1. Institutions that are 501(c)(3) 

 2. The KSDA Church board votes a worthy and qualified entity to  

      be our mission project. 

You may donate to any entity as you desire but the Kalispell SDA church 

can only provide receipts for donations that have been approved by the 

church board and are registered with the IRS as 501(c)(3) charities. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH BUDGET – Submitted by Cynthia Reeves, Treasurer 

2021 Received YTD            $15,720 

2021 Budgeted YTD                  16,702 

2021 Balance                    982 

 

TROUT CREEK SCHOOL         $8,306 

 

BUILDING FUND LOAN – Submitted by Clint Kreitner 

$3,941 Received in February. 

$6,500 Planned monthly loan payment. 

$10,395 Debt Reduction received in February. 

$52.397 Total Debt Reduction Campaign, November - January. 

$105,890 Loan Balance 

Online Giving 

 



MEDITATION PRELUDE 

 

MISSION VIDEO 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS      Josh Holloway 

 

WORSHIP IN SONG       Laurel Sumner, Regina Holloway 

 

PRAYER         Josh Holloway 

 

HYMN OF WORSHIP 

All the Way 

 

LAMB’S OFFERING  

 

WORSHIP IN GIVING             Mark Bond 

World Budget/Adventist World Radio 

awr.org 

 

CHILDREN’S STORY 

 

WORSHIP THOUGHTS   

 

WORSHIP IN MUSIC               Lori Miller 

 

LESSON IN SCRIPTURE            Tony Lloyd 

Crucial Conversations 

 

HYMN OF WORSHIP     

Take My Life and Let It Be 

 

BENEDICTION   

 

POSTLUDE                Lori Miller 

MISSION 

To Glorify God by the living testimony of our lives. To 

proclaim the Everlasting Gospel through biblical 

preaching, transformational teaching, inspiring worship, 

encouraging fellowship and heartfelt service. 

 

MAY I BE OF ASSISTANCE? 

Deacon      Harley Peterson 

Greeters       Charé Largent, Leroy McFadden 

 

NEXT SABBATH, MARCH 20, 2021 

Speaker           Kevin Adams 

Elder            Matthew Hohnberger 

Deacon                 Uncle Ted Friesen 

Music      Darlene Schott & Friends 

Offering          KSDA Budget 

Greeters        Laurie McElvain, Rick Framness 

 
Our Pastoral Team  Casey & Carmen Higgins         406-260-3981 

Head Elder  Matthew Hohnberger         406-212-3600 

Clerk and Radio Station Louise Atkinson          406-270-1692 

VACS   Dawn Peterson          406-752-0830 

Church Address:              1185 Old Reserve Drive 

                      Kalispell, MT 59901 

Password for Wi-Fi                                No password 

Email                               sdakalispell@gmail.com 

Phone              406-752-2574 

Website           www.kalispelladventist.org 

Facebook                 Many church families and friends 

YouTube                 Live streaming and past services 

Church Radio Station                   KANB FM, 102.3 FM 
 
Please send an email only for bulletin submissions to mcelvaindl@centurytel.net, our 
private email, or call Laurie McElvain at 406-883-5994. Deadline for submission 
consideration is 6:00 p.m., on Wednesday, unless posted otherwise.  
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KSDA Website 

Notice: You may be video, and/or audio recorded. Our services are streamed, 

recorded, and posted on the internet, through, but not limited to, YouTube. 


